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Increase of FOB Charges, 
January 01st 2025

Dear valued customer,

we herewith would like to inform you about the increase of
FOB charges as of January, 01st 2025.

Please note the following adjustments:

• Wharfage (harmless goods) Increase by € 0,50

per ton + minimum

• Wharfage (hazardous goods) Increase by € 1,00 

per ton + minimum

For further information please contact your local SACO 
Shipping Team.

Thank you for your continous support.

SACO Shipping GmbH

SACO Shipping GmbH - Facebook SACO Shipping GmbH - LinkedIn

25.09.2024

http://www.wwalliance.com/
http://www.saco.de/
https://www.facebook.com/SACO-Shipping-GmbH-192440357512256/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://www.linkedin.com/company/3844427?trk=tyah&trkInfo=clickedVertical:company,entityType:entityHistoryName,clickedEntityId:company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_3844427,idx:0
https://www.instagram.com/saco_shipping/
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